
Minutes of the THMGC General Membership meeting held on Wednesday 23  rd   August
2017.

The following are the Minutes of the Temeku Hills Men’s Golf Club General Membership meeting held on
Wednesday 23rd August 2017.

The President, Dennis Kitchel called the meeting to order at 8am. The following Board members were in
attendance: Jim Dent, Ron Frederick, John Hamby, John Kupka, Don Wadsworth, Neil Miller and Richard
McAlpine. Absent members were Lee Wortman and Ron Vaught. 

The  Minutes of  the  General  Membership  meeting  held  on  14 th June  2017  were  approved.
(Hamby/Kupka)

The Treasurer’s report was presented by N Miller  who advised that as at the end of  July 2017 the
Operating Balance was $6515.37 with the Hole-in-One insurance totaling $375. The report was approved.
(Le Blanc/Radnich)

The Scrip report was submitted by R Frederick who advised members there was a total of $10,052.00 of
unclaimed Scrip and advised members to spend their Scrip. He also advised members that the red Scrip
would expire at the end of December 2017 and once again advised members to spend their Scrip.

The  Membership  Chairman,  J  Hamby  advised  we currently  had  136  male  members,  9  ladies,  99
Associate members, 2 juniors and 1 staff member.

The Handicap Chairman, J Kupka advised members not to post their scores for the Club Championships
as he would do all the posting. 

Special  Events  Coordinator J  Dent  advised  members  to  note  the  upcoming  annual  Christmas
Champagne Brunch which will be held from 10am – 1pm in the HOA ballroom on Saturday December 9 th

2017. This event will be partially subsidized by the General fund account. More details will follow at a later
date.

Travel Teams.
1.  TVGL – D Wadsworth advised the THMGC team is currently in first place. The next match will take
place against TCI on Thursday 24th August. There are two more matches remaining.
2.  SDCS – R Frederick advised the THMGC team had lost the last 2 matches but were hoping to do
better in the next match.

Old Business.
1. The President reminded members of the elections which will take place after golf on October 25 th. All
nominations must be posted 30 days prior to the election.

The next  General  Membership meeting and Board elections will  take place after golf  on Wednesday
October 25th 2017.

There being no further business the President declared the meeting closed at 8.10am.

Richard McAlpine
Secretary.
  


